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FUNDING INJECTION FOR LOCAL ROADS PROJECTS  
 

Council has received the green light for $8.4 million in additional funding towards local roads 
projects in the second round of the Australian Government funded Local Roads Package for 
Western Sydney. 
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said the funding, which is part of the $3.6 billion Western 
Sydney Infrastructure Plan, is a fantastic win for current and future residents in the Camden LGA. 
 
“This significant investment in our roads will help to improve local transport connections, ease 
congestion and cut down travel times for residents, which means this valuable time can be spent 
with family.” 
 
“This quality infrastructure will not only improve the safety and efficiency of local roads, it will also 
help to open up further opportunities for economic growth and job creation.” 
 
“This is a very welcome announcement and I thank Mr Russell Matheson, Member for Macarthur 
for his assistance with securing this funding and Mr Chris Patterson for advocating on Camden 
Council’s behalf.” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Funding has been approved for the following projects: 
 

•  Camden Valley Way/Argyle St, Macarthur Road Intersection 
$5.6 million for construction of traffic signals ($1.3 million of this is funded by Council) 
 

•  Camden Valley Way/Argyle St, Grahams Hill and Richardson Roads Intersection 
$4 million for detailed designs and traffic light improvements   
 

•  Porrende Street Upgrade, Narellan 
$120,000 for detailed designs for upgrading the existing roundabout at the entry to the site of 
the new Narellan Sports Hub. 

 
More information is available on Council’s Major Projects page at www.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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